
 

Class Elm Newsletter 
Autumn 2nd Half Term Stoneraise School 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
I hope you all had a great half term and managed to enjoy some family time despite the awful weather.  I can’t believe we are on 
the count down to Christmas.  
 
For this half term our topic will be all about Water. The topic will be cross- curricular and will cover objectives from most subject 
areas.  We will ask the question 

The children will learn about various water sources, we will look at how water is used and also how we can save water.  In science 
we will look at the water cycle and states of matter.   Our main focus will be rivers, we will look at how rivers are formed and find 
out the main features of a river.  The children will use atlases and google earth to locate the main rivers of the world. 
 
In English our text will be Flotsam by David Wiesner.  The book is about a young boy 
that stumbles across an old under water camera, with its own secrets to share.  The 
children will have lots of creative opportunities through this book, they will make 
predictions, retell the story and then have the opportunity to write their own sequel to 
the story. 
 
 
In maths we will continue with addition and subtraction, we will use the inverse operation 
to check our calculations. We will then move onto multiplication and division. The children will also be practising their times table 
recall throughout too.   
 
Accelerated Reading – The children have been working brilliantly on their reading and quizzes, please can I ask that you continue 
to read at least 3 x a week with your children and sign the book once you have heard them read.  Reading at home makes such a 
huge difference to their reading. 
 
PE - PE will be on a Wednesday and Friday.  Please can children keep their PE kits in school at all times.  No jewellery can be 
worn so please make sure that children with pierced ears can remove these by themselves. 
 

Homework-  The children will receive Mathletics homework each week I will set it on a Monday, 
this will be set on topics covered in class that week.  Also, the children will have a set of 
spellings taken from the year 3/ 4 common exception words.  The spellings will be sent home 
on a Monday or Tuesday and due in the following Monday.  
 
Times tables – please can you help your child practise their times tables. The following websites 
are really good. 
www.hitthebutton.co.uk 
www.timestables.co.uk  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to catch me after school, or via email. 
 
Thank you for your continued support 
 
Linzi Jones & Lisa Byrne  


